
January 2018 

NJSIG's January Safety Resources: 

 Snow Safety 

 How to Manage Catastrophic Events 

 Frozen Pipes Tips 

Reminder:  On Wednesday, January 17, 2018, all New Jersey school districts must designate a school  
administrator as a school safety specialist.  All superintendents should take action before that date to  
designate their district's school safety specialist.   

  

This new law requires that the Department of Education provide a training certification program free of charge 
to your district's school safety specialist on bullying, hazing, truancy, internet safety, emergency planning, 
emergency drills, drugs, weapons, gangs and school policing. 

 

A copy of the new law is available from the New Jersey State Legislature.  Please  click here for more  
information. If you have any questions, please contact your NJSIG Loss Control or Client Relations  
Representative.   
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Reminder:  Has your district completed your professional development requirements this year? 

 
State-Required Professional Development courses must be completed by Friday, June 30, 2018.  Through 
our partnership with SafeSchools, NJSIG offers almost all of these training requirements at no additional cost 
to our Members.   
 
For the complete checklist of the State-required courses, please click here to see how NJSIG can assist 
you.  You can also contact your NJSIG Loss Control Representative for additional assistance.   

On June 5, 2017, the State Department of Community Affairs adopted regulations requiring the installation of 
carbon monoxide detectors in all buildings (including schools) where there is a fuel-burning appliance or an 
attached garage.  Compliance was required by September 3, 2017. 
 
For more information on this new regulation, please click here. 
 
For more information on the harmfulness of carbon dioxide, please click here. 
 
Please remind your students and employees to also follow these practices at home.  

NJSIG Emergency Contacts 
 
609-369-0535 
After Hours Claims Emergency Number 
 
212-915-8630 
School Violence Response Hotline 
 
201-623-1223 
Employment Practices Hotline Attorney (NEPHA) 
 
1-800-782-7463 
WeTip Bullying Hotline 
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